
 
 

Student Host Enrollment Form 2016-17 (please return to Karen Hebert by September 2nd) 
Please read both sides of this sheet so you are aware of the commitment you are making. The Student 
Hosts, Saint Paul’s service and public relations organization, is led by Senior Student Host leaders and 
Public Relations Director, Karen Hebert.  Students from all class levels are invited to join. By enrolling in this 
group you are agreeing to serve as an ambassador for your school at a variety of functions.  
Things you should know before you join: 
Important Events: 

1. President’s Dinner: Saturday, August 27th 
2. Open House: Saturday, October 29st  
3. Jazz ‘n Roll: Saturday, November 12th 
4. Celebrity Waiters’ Dinner: Thursday, March 23rd  
5. Attend all lunch and training meetings. 

Other events: 
1. Theatre performances: ushering, selling concessions, 50/50 raffle 
2. Additional school and community events: ROTC Banquet, any other events that arise 
3. Juniors: Senior Graduation, Sophomores: Senior Graduation Reception May  

Freshmen: 8th Grade Graduation May 
Please tear off the bottom portion of this sheet and return it to Ms. Hebert in the administration 
building or put in black box on Mrs. Barcelona’s desk. The deadline is September 2nd. 
********************************************************************************* 

2016-17 Student Host Enrollment Form 
This form is required for all new and returning Student Hosts, even Student Hosts Leaders. If you do 
not need a shirt, you do need to send a check. Please make certain your shirt from last year fits, and 
is not stained. Please fill in an email and phone number that you actually answer and read, work 
opportunities will be announced in the daily announcements and sent by email. 
 
Name:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Home phone or cell phone:___________________________________________ 
 
Email:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Grade: Circle one   8      9      10     11    12 
For some Student Hosts events, you will need a Student Host collared shirt, similar to the school uniform 
shirt. Please order one below if you are new to Student Hosts or if you have outgrown your “old” 
one. Shirts will be ordered on September 6th.  If you have a student host shirt that is too small you can 
consider donating it or exchanging it for another previously worn shirt if one is available. 
 
 Adult sizes:  Small,    Medium,     Large,     Extra Large,      XX Large 
 
Please attach a $25 check to purchase a new shirt. Checks made to SPS Student Host 
Previously worn shirts may be available for $10.Many of the gently used shirts are small sizes. 
 
I have read the above requirements and understand my responsibilities as a Student Host regarding 
membership.  ___________________________________________ 
                                                             Signature and Date 
 
 
 



 
Additional Information: 
 Dress:. 
For some events you will be asked to wear khaki slacks, a Student Host shirt, and shoes other than tennis 
shoes. 
For some events, such as graduation, you will wear your dress uniform. 
For work days dress is casual but no flip flops or sandals. 
 
To be invited to the end of year banquet, or to receive the total points for the Golden Torch you must 
complete 8 hours of service as a Student Host. 
 
Leadership in Student Hosts is earned by accumulating points during the previous school year. Points are 
earned by Participating in Required Events and Leadership Opportunities. Please remember that this is a 
commitment to work for the school and be an ambassador both inside and outside of the Saint Paul’s 
Community. Please do not take this responsibility lightly, we need your help with the events and we expect 
you to complete your hours. 
 
Thank-you for your willingness to help the school and continue to make Saint Paul’s “a good place to grow 
up.” 
 
 


